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Greetings Students and Families in the Gifted and Talented program!

The summer days are still upon us, however, we are busy planning for your return to school in
September! We are excited to have a few adjustments to the Gifted and Talented program in the best
interest of students and learning! You are invited to a virtual zoom meeting being held on Wednesday,
August 24, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. to hear about 6th and 7th graders back at Scholars Academy, the
addition of English Language Arts class, the Gifted and Talented program anticipated start date in
September, and more!  See the information below for the zoom credentials.

In the meantime, all families are invited to join ClassDojo at Scholars Academy if you aren’t already
connected.. Please email me with your child’s name, grade in September, and your phone number
so an invite can be sent out to you.  Contact me: machucka@orange.k12.nj.us

Date: August 24, 2022
Time: 5:30 p.m.
Topic: Updates to the Gifted and Talented Program
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82741716577?pwd=elh0dWhXVlYyQURqdGgyeUtUSWJ6dz09
Meeting ID: 827 4171 6577
Passcode: 339453

Wanting the Best for Your Child,
Principal Karen Machuca
Principal Karen Machuca
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